
Does your child have 
an ECHP ?

We are a special school for students with 
complex learning difficulties from age 5 to 
19  based across 3 sites.
Places are assigned by the LA

Open Evenings are on Monday 27th Jan and Monday 3rd Feb at:
Speke, Garnworth Road, L24 2RZ

and  Fazakerley, 177 Long Lane, L9 6 AD
4pm – 5pm

Please let us know if you wish to attend by calling 0151330 5101

Are you looking at schools 
for September 2025?
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